PAGE  
- 2 -


PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAAP-INF.43/11


19 October 2011

COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE
Original: Spanish

AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS
NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA REFERRING TO CHAPTER III, SUBPARAGRAPH ii OF THE GENERAL STANDARDS OF THE GENERAL SECRETARIAT
PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C. 
PANA-OEA-4-827

October 17, 2011

Dear Secretary General:


We wish to hereby ask you whether the General Secretariat under your charge has been complying with the principles on “GENERAL STANDARDS TO GOVERN THE OPERATIONS OF THE GENERAL SECRETARIAT,” under Chapter III, “PERSONNEL,” subparagraph ii, on “Personnel on Continuing Contracts,” in accordance with Article 19 of said General Standards, as regards “LANGUAGES,” whereby every individual hired by the General Secretariat must be proficient in at least two of the four official languages of the Organization.


This is an appropriate juncture at which to ask you to let us know what are the two or more languages in which staff members qualified as personnel on continuing contacts, who work in the service of the General Secretariat, are proficient.


GUILLERMO A. COCHEZ


Ambassador, Permanent Representative

To His Excellency

José Miguel Insulza

Secretary General

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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